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16 May 2001
MEDIA RELEASE

INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY OUTSOURCING INQUIRY
The Chairman of the Senate Finance and Public Administration References Committee, Senator George Campbell, today announced further hearings for the inquiry into the Government's Information Technology Outsourcing initiative.  

The Committee called for public submissions during January and held public hearings on the inquiry in February and March 2001. The Committee will be taking into consideration findings from the Humphry review of IT outsourcing [Whole of Government IT Outsourcing Initiative Review] published in December 2000, and submissions that were made to that Review.

Senator Campbell said that the Committee would consider the outsourcing of IT services with particular reference to:

-
Whole-of-Government IT outsourcing processes;

-
Accountability and transparency in Commonwealth contract management;

-
Industry Development and the new industry development framework;

-
Workforce planning and employee transition frameworks;

-
Competitive Neutrality and Rate of Return Adjustments;

-
Intellectual Property (IP) and the protection of tenderers, contractors and the Commonwealth's IP;

-
IT outsourcing, Privacy and the Privacy Amendment (Private Sector) Act 2000.
The public hearings will be held in Parliament House on:

Thursday 17 May, Senate Committee Room 2S1, commencing at 10.00am.

Friday, 18 May, Senate Committee Room, 2S1, commencing at 9.00am.

Monday, 21 May, Senate Committee Room, 1S6, commencing at 1.00pm.

Details of the inquiry can be obtained by contacting the committee secretariat in any of the following ways:

Tel:
02 6277 3530

Fax:
02 6277 5809

E-mail:
fpa.sen@aph.gov.au

Web address
http://www.aph.gov.au/senate_fpa
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